
Rules Committee, 

Dear Congressmen,  

Please support a bill in support of a National Popular Vote. It's time that each citizen's vote counts 

equally, thus encouraging voters to go to the polls to make their voice heard. It is our Constitutional 

right to vote & that vote would be taken more seriously if voters felt their vote cast made a difference.  

Respectfully,  

Cynthia Swager  

Cynthia Swager  
cswager4@gmail.com  
1830 Chemawa Rd NE  
Keizer , Oregon 97303 
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